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To whom it may concern,

Since the close of examination, I am aware of the new information on climate, that must be considered. This
should include Greg Marsdens paper, the climate Chanel committee and the Transport select committee.
A further consultation is with out a doubt required and should be done immediately.

On cost, the Road is 0.9 BCR which means it will cost more than ever with little return.
The Kirkby Thore section also requires urgent disclosure of its full cost, to ensure analysis of whether test for
compulsory purchase is met.

I await response.

Thank-you,
Rebecca Ferson





